
From: Cllr Bev Coult 
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 12:44 PM
To: Planning <Planning@durham.gov.uk>; Cllr Arnold Simpson 
Subject: Re: Notification of Planning Application DM/24/00497/LB

Good afternoon

I wish to advise that in principle, I have no objection to the temporary removal of the wall. I would just
like to ask what impact this will have on PROW 44 please?

Kind regards

Bev

Bev Coult

County Councillor for Esh and Witton Gilbert Ward

Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: planning@durham.gov.uk <planning@durham.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 11:09:49 AM
To: Cllr Arnold Simpson < Cllr Bev Coult >
Subject: Notification of Planning Application DM/24/00497/LB



Dear Councillor

The following application has been received in your Electoral Division. Further details including the link
to the application are contained in the attached documents.

Application No:  DM/24/00497/LB
Proposal:  Removal of boundary wall for new access to Ushaw College from Woodland Road
Address:  Ushaw College  College Road Esh Durham DH7 9RH

Kind Regards
Planning Support


